
May 28, 2025 

Hello!  

My name is Heidi Kuznitz and I am so excited to have the opportunity to serve on the Mammoth 
Lakes RecreaBon Board of Directors! I was born and raised in Crowley Lake, with deep roots in 
the Eastern Sierra. I have great appreciaBon for the natural beauty, outdoor lifestyle, and Bght-
knit community that makes this region so special. Growing up in these mountains and this 
community has shaped my values and gave me a lasBng commitment to preserving and 
enhancing the recreaBonal opportuniBes we all enjoy. 

Beyond my love and appreciaBon for the outdoors and recreaBon, I am following in the arBstry 
footsteps of my father. I run a small woodworking art business in Bishop, where I create 
handcraPed pieces inspired by the surrounding landscapes. My work reflects not only my love 
for the outdoors but also my belief in the power of creaBvity to bring people together. Building 
community and fostering creaBvity are central to everything I do—whether it’s through my art, 
local collaboraBons, or everyday connecBons with neighbors. 

I’m interested in serving on the Mammoth Lakes RecreaBon Board because I care deeply about 
this place and its people. I hope to bring a local’s insight, a creaBve perspecBve, and a 
commitment to thoughTul stewardship. I believe in supporBng outdoor access, celebraBng local 
culture, and ensuring that recreaBon conBnues to be a source of inspiraBon, adventure, and 
connecBon for everyone both in our community, and those just here for a visit.  

Again, I am so looking forward to meeBng you all and building up our community together! 

-Heidi  

 

 


